
Welcome to the Hood 
5th Grade Newsletter February 27, 2017 

  

News 
   FYI: We have 7 weeks of school until the Georgia Milestones 

test, everyday is an important learning opportunity! 
** 5th Grade Promotion is scheduled for Thursday, May 24 at 10:00 
am at TCE in the auditorium.** 

    ​Important Dates 
Feb 26--Dr. Seuss Week and Book Fair 

  Wednesday-Wacky Wednesday (wear as many colors as you can in a wacky way) 
  Thursday-Bring your favorite small stuffed animal 
  Friday-Dress up like your favorite book character 

March 1--Spring Pictures 
March 6--Living History Night 
March 8--Living History Day 
March 9--In-Service No School (Possible Conferences) 
March 12th- No School 

 
 

What we are learning   
Math 

*Add, Subtract, 
Multiply & Divide 
Fractions 
*Multiplying & 
Dividing large 
numbers 
 
Students have 
homework everyday!! 

Reading 
* Technical Texts 
* Text Features: Diagrams, 
headings, table of contents, 
glossary, caption, index, 
map, photographs, and title 

ELA 
*Living History Project  
*Presentations for 
Living History 
*Grammar: 
Contractions 
 
*Spelling on back 

Social Studies 
*World War 1I 
causes and 
effects 
*Magnetism 

 

Contact Information: 
Mrs. Cribb  ​mcribb.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us Mrs. Hood  ​whood.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us 

mailto:mcribb.tcce@catoosa.k12.ga.us
mailto:whood.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us

